Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 591

From: I
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 10:54:50 PM

Dear Committee,

There is absolutely NO EXCUSE to extend the Emergency Bill in Queensland or
anywhere in Australia and | strongly object to ANY Extension of the Emergency Bill. It is
obvious an Extension is ONLY about power and NOT about HEALTH.

| also strongly object to all of the mandates, which are causing financial stress, mental
health issues and segregation. They are UNACCEPTABLE and the government should
be ashamed of how they are treating their own fellow Queenslanders.

We are supposed to live in a democratic society but the actions of the government are
now obvious and we are fast tracking to a communist model.

The people of Australia are speaking up and need to be heard and respected.

It all has to end NOW. The people have had enough and need to get on with their lives
without the fear and coercion that has been forced upon
them for the past two years by the government and main stream media. Enough is

ENOUGH.

Yours sincerely
Shauna Sadikaj
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